
DIVISION OF UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCE 
1100 N. Eutaw Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21201 
   

dayne.freeman@maryland.gov | 410-767-2442 | www.labor.maryland.gov 

LARRY HOGAN, GOVERNOR  |  BOYD K. RUTHERFORD, LT. GOVERNOR  |   TIFFANY P. ROBINSON, SECRETARY  

September 3, 2019 
 

Via electronic delivery to Miller.Leo@dol.gov, Pasquale.Karen@dol.gov,   
 
Mr. Leo Miller 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. Department of Labor, Employment and Training Administration 
The Curtis Center, Suite 825 East 
170 South Independence Mall West 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 
 
RE: Transmittal Letter for Maryland’s FY20 SQSP Biennial Submission 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
Attached is Maryland’s State Quality Service Plan (SQSP) Federal Fiscal Year 2020 Biennial 
report for the Division of Unemployment Insurance.  Included in this submittal are the following 
documents: 
 
 The State Narrative Plan for DUI 
 Maryland’s FY20 Integrity Action Plan and also included in the Excel Workbook as a tab 
 MD FY20 SQSP Biennial Excel Workbook 
 Budget Forms SF 424, SF 424 (B) 
 DUI’s Organizational Chart 
 Signature Page 

 
Questions concerning information within this submission may be directed to myself at (410) 
767-2483 or Shemel Bowden at (410) 767-2463 or by email shemel.bowden@maryland.gov.   
 
Thank you for your guidance and technical assistance. We look forward to our ongoing 
partnership forged with your Regional Office and the National USDOL ETA. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Dayne M. Freeman 
Assistant Secretary 
 
cc:   Tiffany P. Robinson, Secretary of Maryland Department of Labor 
 Karen Pasquale, Chief Division of Workforce Security 
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